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Key Dates for Parents/Carers 
 
Friday 11th - Thursday 24th March - British Science Week  
Wednesday 23rd March - SEND Meeting for Parents (4.00pm - 4.30pm)  
Wednesday 30th March - Parent Book Looks (3.30pm - 4.30pm)  
Monday 4th - Friday 8th April - Parent Consultations  
Tuesday 5th April - Author Paul Geraghty visiting Reception, Year 1 and Year 2  
Thursday 7th April - Year 4 Fighter Jets Workshop  
Thursday 7th April - Computing Workshop for Year 5/6 
Friday 8th April - Last day of Term  
Tuesday 26th April - Children return to school  
 

Important Information 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I hope you had a great weekend and I hope those of you who celebrated Holi had a lovely 
time!  
 
I just wanted to give a reminder to parents to talk about 'Stranger Danger' with your 
children. Last week, a parent informed me of an incident where a child was called over to a 
car. Remember, strangers are people we don't know…they may look/be kind but they're still 
strangers!  
 
Also, a reminder to NOT park on the corners of Moat Drive. It is very dangerous as it obscures 
the view of the road thus causing a hazard to everyone. Speaking of hazards, please be 
careful during drop-off and pick-up times as we have very young children walking and one 
child was accidently knocked over by an adult. Please be aware of your surroundings during 
these busy times.  
 
Tomorrow we have an external event taking place in the Barn which means that the Parent 
Car Park will be out of use. Reception parents will still follow the same procedure for drop- 
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“Never bend your head. Always hold it high. Look the world straight in the 
eye.”– Helen Keller 



 
 

 
 
 
off; but will use the side gate rather than coming through the Barn. Reception children will 
have to be collected from the Upper Primary Playground at pick-up time via Moat Drive. A 
letter was sent to all Reception parents via email and a printed letter last week on Friday in 
regards to this.  
 
And finally, it was great to see so many of you enjoying and appreciating the colourful Holi 
display on Friday. It really made us happy seeing parents and children taking pictures with 
the display and it just goes to show how when we work collaboratively together, we are all 
united.  
 
I hope you have a great week ahead.  
 
Miss Mehat  
 

Messages & Reminders 

Parent Book Looks & Parent Consultations 
Parent book looks will be taking place on Wednesday 30th March from 3.30 pm- 4.30pm. 
Class teachers will give you an allocated time this week to come and see your child’s work. 
This will then be followed by online parent consultations week commencing 4th April. All 
times and details will be arranged through teams. 
Miss Siddiq 
 
Greetings 
To continue our celebration of languages spoken in our school please use the Swedish 
greeting. Here is a video of Miss Ahluwalia for you to learn how to pronounce it 
correctly. Please take this opportunity to discuss Sweden and where it is on a world map. 
Mrs Patterson 
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Awards & Honours 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Staff Spotlight 
 

Name: Mr Ensby  
 
Job Title: Sports Coach  
 
Responsibilities/Duties:  
Leading PE/sport around the school as well as 
exposing children to new forms of physical 
activity through after-school clubs 
 
When did you join WCPS: January 2018 
 
What is your favourite thing about WCPS:  
Helping a child discover a talent they didn’t know 
they had and giving all children the opportunity 
to represent us 

 
 

Clubs & Activities  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

From all the staff here at Wexham Court Primary 
School…  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


